
 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

St Joseph’s Payneham is offering Scholastic Book Club in 2024 for Preschool and Year R-6.  

The only way parents can place orders is online with a credit card via the LOOP ordering system. 

 It is linked to an online ordering and payment, where parents can use their credit card to pay for 

and place their order online. This service will save school staff time in facilitating book club, 

enabling us to spend more time working with students. 

Please be reminded there is no obligation to purchase; Book Club is an optional service. 

If you would like to participate, ordering is easier than ever before!  

Just look over the catalogue with your child and select the items you like. 

ORDERS MUST BE PLACED ONLINE AS PER THE DUE DATE advised on signage posted around the 

school and via Skoolbag. 

The books will arrive about two weeks after close of ordering and will be delivered to the school 

and sent home with your child. Each order helps earn free books and teaching materials for our 

school. If you have any questions regarding Scholastic Book Club please contact your Book Club 

Organiser, Ms Manuela Ciniglia.  

 

 

 


